
Currently, the church is only open for Sunday worship.   Families are welcome, but please note that we are unable to 

provide nursery care during the service. 

 

We would like to share our plans for this process so that everyone will know exactly what to expect if you 

choose to attend.  If you do not feel ready to return at this time, please know that our virtual resources will 

continue to be offered every Sunday. 

 

All those wishing to enter the building must wear a mask covering the mouth and nose, for the duration of the 

service.  Please understand that this is a current recommendation from the CDC and therefore, our insurance 

company.  None of us like wearing masks, but for now, this is mandatory.  If you do not have a mask, one will 

be provided for you when you arrive.  If you are unable to wear a mask or prefer not to do so, we invite you to 

take advantage of the virtual resources on-line, until such time as masks are no longer required.  

 

Entrance to the building will be through the circle drive doors.  Volunteers will be outside to greet you.  For 

everyone’s safety, before you enter the building, our volunteers will: 

 

• Take your temperature using a no touch forehead scan thermometer 

• Ask about any current symptoms of COVID-19 and/or any known exposure to the virus 

• If your temperature is normal and you’ve had no exposure or symptoms, you will be given hand 

sanitizer and an usher will escort you to available seating in the sanctuary.  

 

To ensure social distance is maintained and to maximize the number of people who may attend, seating will 

be designated for you according to pre-determined spacing.  Those family members who live together may sit 

together, as spacing permits.  Please understand that distancing of six feet is required for those not living in 

the same household. 

 

If you need to use the restroom at any time, please feel free to do so by using the doors near the front of the 

sanctuary and proceeding down the main hallway to the bathrooms.  A volunteer will be available in the 

hallway to assist you and sanitizer will be available.  

 

SOME NECESSARY ADJUSTMENTS TO OUR USUAL PRACTICES IN WORSHIP: 

 

• There will be no physical passing of the peace, but there will be a prayer for peace. 

• Current guidelines strongly recommend against any singing by the congregation or the choir.  However, 

there will be music!  Jennie will be playing our prelude and postlude, as well as instrumental hymns, 

and special music will be projected on the wall. 

• There will be no printed bulletins, but we will project the information on the wall. 

• We will not be taking up an offering during the service, but members and friends are invited to place 

their offering in the offering plates as they enter or exit the sanctuary. 

 

For those who plan to attend worship, please plan to arrive early—by 10:15 at the latest.  It will take extra 

time to usher folks through the process and to get everyone seated. 


